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the

Warriors

Students are hard at work already in the
new year learning and perfecting skills to
help them pay the bills. 

The CAT Simulator is in full use now. We
currently have two students using it and it
is a highly requested course by all students! 

The Warrior Cafe’ is open once again! For
now, the cafe’ is only open once a week but
it is a busy place on those days. If you are
ever up for a tour, we are happy to make
you a cup of your favorite coffee.

SKILLS TO PAY
THE BILLS

BARBERING
Monroe School now has a
barbering program. We are
working with McKiah Schroeder,
owner of Hometown Barber, to
expand our CTE program! 
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One of our goals at Monroe School is to grow and develop
good neighbors. Students here are being supported by
adults who not only have high expectations for them but
model those high expectations, every single day. 

In honor of School Board Appreciation Month, let
me say, “THANK YOU” to board members Doug
Furr, Joe Wright, Chad Boyd, Rachel Beaubien, and
Randy Fulton for supporting the work we do with
our districts most complex and challenging
students. ~ Mrs. Fulton


